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Vandna Jerath, MD
I’M PREGNANT . . . WHEN DO I NEED AN APPOINTMENT?

Please call as soon as you have missed your period and confirmed your pregnancy with a positive pregnancy test.  Most people will discover they are pregnant between 4-6 weeks.  We realize this is both an exciting and anxious time, but we usually like to see you for your first new Ob visit around 6-8 weeks of pregnancy.  

We schedule this visit with our nurse for a history and ultrasound to confirm your due date.  We prefer to see you around or after 6 weeks as we often cannot see anything on ultrasound before this time frame.  We also use this appointment to start you on prenatal vitamins, orient you to our practice, educate you on what to expect over the next several months, and provide various resources.  Your second appointment within 1-2 weeks later will be with Dr. Jerath for a physical examination and review of your history taken by the nurse.  Dr. Jerath will then outline a plan and schedule for the remainder of your pregnancy and be available to address any of your questions or concerns.

Congratulations!  We look forward to working with you and caring for you during this exciting time!
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